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To: All Denville Parents, Students and Staff 

Re: No Homework Days for 2018-19 

Date: September 21, 2018 

 

 

The Denville PK-8 school district will follow the lead of Morris Knolls High School and provide the 

following days as homework free/family days. The purpose of the program is to allow students time to 

step away from the rigors of school work and take some time for themselves. For the 2018/19 school 

year, we have determined that one weekend per marking period will be designated as “Homework Free”. 

 

The schedule is as follows: 

 

 Marking Period 1 November 8-11 - NJEA Convention 

 Marking Period 2 December 22 - January 2 - Winter break 

 Marking Period 3 February 15 - 18 - Presidents weekend 

 Marking Period 4 April 19 - 26 - Spring Break 

 

Further, there will also be no major assessments or projects due on the first day back from Thanksgiving 

Break, Holiday Break or Spring Break.  

 

We hope that these days become a tradition and provide some needed breaks for students and families.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven A. Forte 

 

 


